
Legislative Fiscal Office Emergency Board – June 2022 
 

SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 
 

Item 36: Department of State Lands 
Federal Grant Award Limitation 

 
To: Emergency Board Full Committee 
From: Education Subcommittee 
Carrier: Senator Taylor 
 

The Education Subcommittee recommends that the Emergency Board increase the Federal Funds 

expenditure limitation of the Department of State Lands by $236,833 for the expenditure of federal 

grant funds awarded from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency in the previous two biennia, for 

wetlands programs.   

 

The Department of State Lands applied for and was awarded four grants during the past two biennia 

from the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.  Although Federal Funds expenditure limitation had 

been established for DSL in the prior biennium, the agency was unable to complete the grant work prior 

to the end of the biennium. The requested increase in federal funds expenditure limitation will allow the 

agency to complete the grant funded work and to properly book the associated expenditures through 

the end of the biennium. 

 

The Subcommittee recommends approval. 

 


